Dawn Karban, Grants & Loans Officer Office of State Lands & Investments Herschler Building, 3rd West 122 West 25th Street, Cheyenne, WY 82002

Dear Dawn,

Thank you for taking the time to visit with our representative yesterday regarding grant CWC-13104.

This e-mail is intended to provide you information necessary to update you on the status of the project for which the grant funds are intended.

Our project to remodel the basement of the jail is under review. We are re/ examining the project in light of other recent developments.

We are considering a reallocation of those funds and believe we should be able to let you know the direction we want to proceed by July, 2015.

We very much appreciate your understanding on this matter and if you have any other informational requirements or questions please let us know.

Sincerely,

Bill Lambert, Chairman

Weston County Commission